

Mr. Charles P. O'Donnell, Coordinator Senior Seminar in Foreign Policy Foreign Service Institute Department of State Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. O'Donnell:

Thank you very much for your letter of 17 July concerning

performance while assigned to the
Senior Seminar in Foreign Policy at the Foreign Service Institute.

I am pleased to receive your comments and your thoughtfulness in bringing this to my attention is indeed appreciated. I have forwarded your letter to \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ for his information and, as a matter of record, a copy will be placed in his official personnel folder.

STAT

Sincerely,

## 2.EHD

Allen W. Dulles
Director

O/DCI/ krh 25 July 1961

Distribution:
Orig and 1 - addressee

1 - DCI
1 - Dir/Personnel w/copy of basic for filing in
Official personnel folder
1 - ER
1 - AAB

I - AAB

I - AAB

STAT

STAT

STAT

STAT